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Water Service Restored on CAS Campus 
 
The water main break in front of Zehntbauer Swimming Pavilion has been successfully repaired and water 
service has been restored to all buildings on the CAS campus. 

 All classes, events, practices, and activities will be held as scheduled. Thank you for your patience! 
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